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Hutch Happenings 

May 

During the month of May our students and staff will be enjoying some great 

times.  We’ve supported our Lady Wolves by creating cards and signs of 

motivation as they headed to play another game.  

We had 117 students who reached their 100% AR goal.  We celebrated 

their success with at trip to Arlington, Texas. Students enjoyed a fun filled day at 

the  Texas Rangers game!  

During our last week of school students will participate in “play day” where 

they will compete against each other in various running events as well as various 

relays.  Students will enjoy a nice picnic on the green grass at the sports complex.  

Our Life Skills students took a nice trip to the Abilene Zoo to celebrate their end of 

the year.  

Students will also enjoy “splash day” with various water slides that will be 

brought to Hutch for student’s enjoyment.  Award assemblies will be held the last 

Thursday of May. Students will be recognized for their various achievements 

throughout the year.   

Overall our year at Hutch was another success.  We have improvements to 

make like any other school and we will continue to work hard next school year!  

 


